
Submitter: Lewis Williams 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Commerce and Consumer 
Protection 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2141 

Legal recognition for interior designers is long overdue and I fully support this bill. 

Gaining legal recognition would remove a significant burden on small business 

owners, remove hurdles to the career growth of Oregon's interior designers, and 

bring our state in line with the majority of other US states that legally recognize the 

interior design profession. I strongly support this bill as a licensed architect in the 

state of Oregon who would like to see my interior design peers legitimized by our 

legal system and granted the same legal rights as countless other professions in our 

state. 


